
At Holy Angels, Ash 

Jesus is Risen, summer is coming, time is 

flying!    This term we will follow final steps 

of Jesus, as he spent time with his disciples 

before returning to the Father in heaven.   

We will also celebrate the birth of the 

church, at Pentecost on 4th June.   The 

colour of Pentecost is Red  - so do feel free 

to wear something red if you can join us 

then. 

We look forward to seeing you at Children’s 

Liturgy one Sunday soon, and learning more 

about Jesus with you. 

We will conclude our sessions on 23rd July, 

and return after the summer holidays in 

September. 

CELEBRATIONS 

We are pleased to introduce our team.  We look forward to seeing 
you at Children’s Liturgy very soon!   We are, from Left to Right: 

Top: Antoinette and Lisa 

Middle: Mike, Gillie and Megan 

Bottom: Julienne and Bec 

 

MEET THE TEAM…. 

Have a question about Children’s Liturgy?  
Simply checking our schedule, or keen to 
know what we do in our sessions, please do 
not hesitate to contact us:   
johnandbec@ntlworld.com  
or 07854 231469 

ANY QUESTIONS 

 

OUR TIMETABLE 
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